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Your proposed rule changes are disgusting. Firstly by saying only rich people who own their own 

homes have invested in solar therefore they can afford to be taxed is grossly inaccurate. Most 

home owners are 255% in debt in ratio to their annual incomes. Secondly to propose a tax to 

environmental responsibe citizens is a kick in the teeth. Do your job and implement correct 

infrastructure. Solar is the future and you should stay 30 ahead of technology not scurry like 

cockroaches in dark ages looking for bandaids to justify the expense of your job. Pull your head 

in. It's called climate change. Would the fact that most electricity companies are owned by 

government have anything to do with your road block to green energy? Corruption at the 

expense of the environment and every generation to come. Shame on you. 


